
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

NBC5 requested the following records:  

 

“documents sufficient to show which schools in Geneva Community Unit School District 304 

have a school resource officer (SRO) assigned; and – if there is an SRO in the school – I am also 

requesting documents showing all policies and guidelines for that school resource officer.” 

 

This FOIA request was received April 10, 2018, and responded to on April 12, 2018. It took one 

District employee a total of 1 hour 45 minutes ($60.59) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


